
Are you tired of picking up circulars In front of your 
house several times a week? 

 

DID YOU KNOW ????? 
 

The Baltimore 

City Council 

passed a bill 

which makes it 

ILLEGAL 
to place 

Unsolicited Advertising Circulars on vehicles or 

residential property.  (Legislative File ID 05-0082) 
 

 

 

When you find flyers on your vehicle or on your property (fence, 

railing, door, porch, lawn, sidewalk, etc.), call 311 or use 

www.baltimore.customerservicerequest.org online.   

An investigator will be dispatched, usually within 24 hours.   

He/she will investigate, take photos and issue a citation to the 

responsible party.  This offense carries a fine of up to $50 per flyer. 
 

 

*** Only the property owner or resident can request an illegal flyer investigation on private property. 
The flyer must be left where originally placed until after the officer arrives to gather evidence. 

Newspapers, community newsletters and political flyers are not considered illegal 
and will not be investigated or cited. 

 
 

This is a simple way to begin 
cleaning up our community! 

 


